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Plaque 
U nve i ling

H|l Revue 
[Progress New Yearbook Editors

Mrs. N. A. M. MacKenzie, 
wife of the seventh President

, .. . of UNB, will unveil a plaque at
first general meeting or MacKenzie House in ceremonies 

Bed V Black Rev.ew was ^ f£>r 5 on 0ctober 14.
last Sunday evening in e- Qr MacKenzie, after whom the

House has been named, will be

John Short and Barry Cooper 
have been appointed co-editors- 
ln-chief of the UNB yearbook, 
Up The H11L They will fill the 
vacancy left by Bob Burt, who 
did not return to the University 
this year. An organizational 
meeting is to be held In the Tar­
tan Roor on October 13 at 7:00. 
Short and Cooper commented 
that they have devised a “new 
and different” theme for the 
I960 yearbook. “We need new 
and different people to work in 
this organization during the up­
coming year,” said Short Sun-

ie

[al Hall. 
ie highlight of the evening 
an announcement by John present.

. . Following the ceremony, Dr.
illy” Short, PR., that party afid Mrs. MacKenzie will dine 
Ugements for the cast were
Br way.

in McConnell Hall with the 
residents of MacKenzie House, 

pmial auditions for the After dinner, at about 6:45
k wiH start on 1:'ue„ m p m., all students will be invited 
k Hall from 7 to 9. Follow- ^ jQjn j,hose 0f MacKenzie 
this rehearsals will be held Houge to hear a tolk by Dr. 
i 7 to 9 on Thursday as well MacKenzie. He will discuss 
tom 3 to 6 on Sunday.

the M ti si-
campus residence problems and 
promises.larry Cooper,

Director for the show re­
ts that the band still needs 
■ns. Any interested trom- 
ie, trumpet and sax players 
ase contact him at the Year 
ak Office any time.

day.ER Photo
Contest

The new staff includes Rich­
ard Ozon and Cathy Sullivan, 
but needs a substantial number 
of additional staff members if 
it is going to succeed in produc­
ing a yearbook. The staff is re­
sponsible for trying to get the 
1965 yearbook to its readers, in 
addition to preparing the new 
book.

“We have planned a complete 
reorganization for this year’s 
edition,” said Cooper. “Ideas

i schoi BARRY COOPERJOHN SHORT

mmmenta
Just 7 weeks away The Brunswickan and Year-

■his years show, is being held book are jointly sponsoring a 
vemiber 25-27 in the Play- photography contest, with cash

and merchandise prizes for

Senior ‘Dance’
Next Week

were i 
)ld us 

“got
taxes
ncial scS, oducer-Director Phil Ste- candid and posed pictures. The 
ack Maison said that he was encour- size of the prizes will be an- 
<pense”ld by the turnout at the or- nounced later, but Brunswickan 

izational meeting. He has staff photographers will be a- 
ibichaudlgh hopes" that Tuesday’s warded double the prize if they 
terms, litions will yield fresh talent win. 
he label the annual review.
Hitler")

so.

The Senior Class executive, after meeting with the class 
presidents and directors of Red ‘n* Black, have decided that

senior class dance was financially fer able in the light of and suggestions regarding these
changes will be welcome. Mairt- 
ly, we need help, and soon." 

“Solid shot”, remarked Short.

She
a
the cancelled Fall Formal.

The dance is being held for more than just social reasons. 
Past senior classes have relied on the profits of Red ‘n’ Black 
for their graduation expenses, as well as receiving a small grant 
from the Student Representative Council. Last year, Red ‘n’ 

dents to take quality pictures Black was presented at the Playhouse, and expenses, especially 
for the Yearbook and Bruns­
wickan.

First prize is estimated to be 
as high as $50 for a Bruns­
wickan staffer. The object ofLetters to the editor can 

e delivered by sliding 
lem under the door of the 
Irunswickan office or by 
ddressing them to: Bruns- 
rickan. UNB Campus Mail. 
No postage necessary if 
îâiled in residence mail-

c structu
the contest is to encourage stu-a mess,

Russianfor sound and lighting, was particularly high. The S.R.C. did 
not have a spring budget and nobody realized the seriousness 

Photographers, experienced or of tbe situation until mid-May — one week before ^ncaenia. 
otherwise, should write to the The Class of ’66, however, does not bear any financial res- 
Brunswickan for further details, ponsibility for these activities and is concerned only with its

own expenses. The dance will involve a $2.00 per couple admis­
sion charge (seniors and their dates only) to cover the costs of 
this dance and hopefully to raise funds for tbe spring. Single 
admissions will be available also. No such charge will exist 
for the spring Senior Class party. Those same high standards 
of decorum that have prevailed in past years will be observed 
at both the fall and spring dances this year.

How much money do the seniors need this year? — Rough­
ly $1300. The spring dance costs approximately $550, gradua­
tion about $450, and the gift from the Senior class to the Uni­
versity $300. With construction of the new Student’s union 
building to begin next year, there are a number of needed gifts 
which can be provided. Sertiqrs are requested to attend this 
dance and support their class in order that the problems en­
countered in the past can be eliminated.

Course ; ;

U.N.B.
SENIORS

An extension course in Rus­
sian is to be given this year by 
Mr, H. W. Bird of the Classics 
Department. Emphasis will be 
placed on the oral aspects of 
the language, with extensive 
practice in set phrases.

Books for the course will be 
available through the Book­
store.

The first class was held 
Wednesday, October 6.
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•j \at
Your Graduation 

Photo deserves your 
thought and our at­
tention.

House

NOTICE OF NOMINATIONSNOMINATIONS ARE 
NOW OPEN 

FOR ARTS QUEEN
Nominations are now being accepted for the position of 

Business Administration Representative on the Students Repre­
sentative Council. Nominations close on Saturday, October 11th

i \

at noon.
Deliver nominations to one of the following: Ken Carty 

(President) - Apt. 2, Avenue Towers. Ron McLeod (1st V.P.) - 
Willowdale Ave. Jerry Gadd (2nd V.P.) - Rm. 137 Aitken House. 
Mrs. A. Peters (Exec. Sec.)- SRC Office, Student Centre.

For further details, phone SRC Office 475-8424 any week­
day afternoon. _______ ______

FOR THE BEST 
IN TRULY 

DISTINCTIVE 
MEN’S WEAR

Several hours every day are reserved 
for Yearbook sittings during October. 
Yearbook photo deadline is early No­
vember so make your appointment 
NOW.

(Ill
i,\

A ROSS DRUG 
UNITEDRobes, hoods, 

shirt, ties, etc. all 
available at our 
studio.

Special Student 
Rates on Gradua­
tion Photos.

Phone 475-9415 
for appointment.

<7
402 Queen St. 
Tel. 454-4451

. 1IP SHO PAUL BURDEN602 Queen St. 
Tel. 475-3142 Business Equipment 

Stationery 

Drafting Supplies 

Typewriter Sales. 

Rentals, Repairs 

Stenorette Dictating 

Machines

■rice sr

1
4

206 Rookwood 
(Medical Clinic) 

Tel. 454-4311

■c x,V
ANG VISIT

FLEMINGS FREE DELIVERY 
ON CAMPUS372 Queen St. 

Fredericton, N.B.
NCILS

w 475-663995 YorkENGLISH SHOP
ON QUEEN ST.
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